
 
 

To help the government fight the funding of terrorism and money laundering activities, 

federal law requires all financial institutions to obtain, verify, and record information that 

identifies each person who opens an account. What this means for you: When you open 

an account, we will ask for your name, address, date of birth, and other information that 

will allow us to identify you. We may also ask to see your driver’s license or other 

identifying documents. Your identity may be verified through the use of a database 

maintained by a third party. If your identity cannot be verified, you understand that you 

may be required to provide additional information, and that your HSA may be closed if 

additional verification is not possible. Upon such closure, funds deposited in your HSA 

will be returned to you, or your employer, less any fees, expenses or taxes chargeable 

against your HSA, or penalties or surrender charges associated with the early withdrawal 

of any savings instrument or other investment in your HSA. We shall not be liable for any 

tax consequences you may incur that result from the transfer of distribution of your 

assets as a result of this distribution. 
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